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29 June 2021

Chris Doms
fyi-request-15688-9558b5b0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Chris

Request for information

Thank you for your request dated 5 June 2021 requesting the following
information:

1. What was the result of the employment investigation with respect to
Andrew Rush, the Bay of Plenty cop who was found guilty of crashing
his patrol car while on duty?

2. If there hasn't yet been a resolution, when can one be expected?

Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official
Information Act 1982. We are unable to provide the requested information
in accordance with section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act 1982 as
this would breach Mr Rush’s privacy.

Police considers the interests requiring protection by withholding the
information are not outweighed by any public interest in release of the
information.

If you have any questions, you may contact me by return email.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are
not satisfied with Police’s response to your request.
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